
Board News 
 

 Hartville R-II School District 

  Summary of Board of Education Meeting 

      January 18, 2018 

 

 

RECOGNITIONS 

 Gerry Lee (MSBA), expressed gratitude to Hartville R-II Schools for a 

professional and collegial relationship. Mr. Lee recognized Board President 

Dickinson for serving MSBA in a leadership capacity. He offered special 

praise to school board members in observance of School Board Member 

recognition week January 21-27. 

 

APPROVAL OF CONSENT AGENDA 

 The Board of Education approved the consent agenda items as 

presented.  They included the following: 

 

 January 2018 open regular session agenda 

 December 2017 open regular session minutes 

 Special Education Evaluation Plan 

 Substitute Staff Listing 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

 The Board of Education approved the December payment of bills and 

the fund balance report. 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 

 Reports were given as follows: 

 

 MSBA Attendee Report 

 Building Level Reports 

 Superintendent Report 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 The Board of Education set the February Board of Education meeting 

for February 26, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 

 The Board of Education approved Board Policy GCBDAA. 

 Building level administrators shared 2016-17 academic performance 

data and respective action plans. 

 

Open session concluded at 6:39 p.m. 

 



 

 

 

CLOSED SESSION 

 

 The Board of Education approved the December 2017 Closed Session 

minutes. 

 The Board of Education voted to offer a contract to Jennifer Sanders 

(High School Principal) for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 The Board of Education voted to offer a contract to Scott Keith (Jr. 

High Principal) for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 The Board of Education voted to offer a contract to Rodney Cravens 

(Hartville Elementary Principal) for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 The Board of Education voted to offer a contract to Adam Cook 

(Grovespring Elementary Principal) for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 The Board of Education voted to offer a contract to Josh Campen 

(Technology Director) for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 The Board of Education voted to offer a contract to Jennifer Arnall 

(Bookkeeper) for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 The Board of Education voted to hire Jim Stewart to the position of 

Bus Driver. 

 The Board of Education discussed issues related to personnel and 

performance. 

 The Board of Education discussed issues related to student records. 

 

 

Closed Session concluded at 7:17 p.m. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

            

 
              

 


